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June 22, 2023 

Meeting Update 

 

We would like to report the voting results from last night’s meeting with regards to the new CH1 
Association documents. Of the 54 CH1 homeowners we received a total of 42 proxies. Of those 
received there were 36 votes in favor, 4 against and 2 blank.  

I would like to thank all that took the time to submit their proxies and greatly appreciate the 
support for this project. As previously stated, this was a multi-year exercise to complete the re-
write and glad that we were able to have them approved. The next step will be for them to be 
filed buy our attorney. We anticipate that to take place within the next week or so. 

   

Thanks,  

Mike Johnson 

Dale Meszarios 


